
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children have had a Christmas filled week with lots of writing, performances, Christmas crafts and parties! We 
finished our English topic of writing instructions by watching the short film Lily and the snowman, the film gives the 
message of creating time and taking care for who you love. We then wrote instructions on How to build and look after a 
snowman. The children were also able to test their egg carriers to see if they would protect their eggs! After a lot of 
smashed and a few saved eggs, the children were able to tell how to best protect their eggs. The children also received a 
visit from Father Christmas who dropped off some presents for them!  

We also had our last session with the Gloucester Rugby team, the children have loved these sessions, and they have 
been very kind to gift the children with tickets and a chance to go on the field with the players at the beginning of the 
match! This has been emailed to you so please have a look at this amazing opportunity.  

Next term in January the spellings will be done on a Friday so please can these be brought in with reading records 
weekly.  

Have a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

Miss Hurford  

 

Key dates/notices coming up:  

Reading records and spellings in on Fridays and mathletics to be completed  

  

 


